
 

Dear xxx: 

 

Thank you for accepting our fourth revised article entitled, “xxx” (MS # xx), for publication in 

xx. Enclosed is our submission (attached Word 2000 file) of our “new corrected” paper and the  

revised 88-word paragraph on the practice implications of our work. We have also enclosed a 

hard copy of the paper, the implications paragraph, and a “clean” copy of Table 1. 

 

All editing recommendations have been made. In particular, we have inserted the departmental 

affiliations of all authors (including the city and state).  

 

We look forward to seeing our manuscript in print. As always, thank you for your time and 

energy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anthony J. Onwuegbuzie, Ph.D., F.S.S., P.G.C.E. 


